
 

GPO Box 2005 Canberra ACT 2601     Telephone: 131 757 

CORPORATE SERVICES DIVISION 
 
CASA Ref:  GI19/781 
 
 
21 October 2019 
 
 
Mr David Gibson 
Team Leader 
Social Infrastructure 
NSW Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 
 
Email:  david.gibson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Gibson 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4 October 2019 requesting comment from the Civil Aviation Safety 
Authority (CASA) on the modification application for the Tweed Valley Hospital Stage 1 (SSD-
9575-Mod-2) and Stage 2 (SSD-10353). 
 
CASA has reviewed the relevant aspects of the applications including the updated Aviation Report 
and CASA has no issues with the report and no objections to the project. 
 
I am advised that the comments provided by CASA on SSD 9575 on 26 November 2018 remain 
extant and a copy is attached for your information. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Melissa Cashman 
Manager 
Government Relations 


